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NWVMA Officers for 2024 
 

President: 
Dr. Guy Jodarski 
204 W. First Street 
Neillsville, WI 54456 
Tele: 715-937-3078 
gjodarski@tds.net 
 

President-Elect: 
Dr. Margaret McDougall 
Kindness Animal Hospital 
1902 Hallie Road 
Chippewa Falls, WI 54729 
Tele: 715-834-9201 
mqmcdougall@gmail.com 
 

Secretary-Treasurer: 
Dr. Larry Baumann 
N8416 1090th Street 
River Falls, WI 54022 
Tele: 715-307-5844 
larry.baumann@uwrf.edu 
 

WVMA Representative: 
Dr. Meg Mueller 
Osseo Veterinary Clinic 
12936 12th St., PO Box 550 
Osseo, WI 54758 
Tele: 715-597-3158 
gemw16@gmail.com 
 

District Director: 
Dr. Doris Durst 
18069 54th Ave. 
Chippewa Falls, WI 54729 
mertensdurst@sbcglobal.net 
 

District Director: 
Dr. Anna Peterson 
Superior Animal Hospital 
36 E 2nd St. 
Superior, WI 54880 
Tele: 715-392-6211 
a.l.petersondvm@gmail.com 
 

Past President: 
Dr. Dick Jones-Witthuhn 

    River Falls Veterinary Hosp 
    1055 E. Cascade Ave 
    River Falls, WI 54022 

Tele: 715-425-9550 
richardjoneswitthuhn@gmail.com 
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The June 2024 membership meeting of the NWVMA will be held on Wednesday 
evening, June 12th, at the Rolling Oaks Supper Club. It is located at 450 W. 
Division Avenue, Barron, WI 54812. See their website for more information and 
a map at: https://www.rollingoakssupperclub.com/ 
 

Social time will begin at 5:00 PM. Our business meeting will begin at 6:00 PM 
and a buffet dinner will follow at approximately 6:30 PM. Our speaker will talk 
while we finish our dinner with plans to be done by 8 PM. The cost is $30 per 
person. Clinic staff and guests are welcome. Please make your reservation(s) 
before June 10th. 
 

The Wisconsin Veterinary Diagnostic Laboratory (WVDL) has a facility in 
Barron and has graciously offered to have an Open House with tours between 4-
5 PM on June 12th prior to our social time at Rolling Oaks. This is an opportunity 
for you to see this WVDL lab facility. Their phone number is 715-637-3151, and 
their website is https://www.wvdl.wisc.edu/contact/. The lab is located at 1521 E. 
Guy Avenue, Barron, WI 54812. 
 

Our evening program will be an update on current topics and issues in veterinary 
medicine presented by Dr. Keith Poulsen who is the Director of WVDL, our state 
representative in the AVMA House of Delegates, and a member of several 
national and federal veterinary organizations. The program will count for one CE 
credit. We hope you can join us. 
 

The Rolling Oaks Golf Course is next to the Rolling Oaks Supper Club. If you 
wish to come early and play golf, you can call the golf course at 715-537-3409 or 
go to their website https://www.golfbarron.com/ to arrange a tee time. It is located 
at 440 W. Division Avenue, Barron, WI 54812 
 

The Cobblestone Inn & Suites is also adjacent to Rolling Oaks if you wish to 
spend the night. Their phone number is 715-527-3700 and their website is  
https://staycobblestone.com/wi/barron/. It is located at 430 W. Division Avenue, 
Barron, WI 54812.

 

June 12, 2024 NWVMA mtg reservation(s),  Return to: Dr. Larry Baumann, N8416 1090th St, 
     River Falls, WI 54022 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

June 12, 2024 Meeting at Rolling Oaks in Barron 

5:00 PM  Gathering & Social Time 

6:00 PM  NWVMA Business Meeting 

6:30 PM  Buffet Dinner 

7:00 PM  “Updates on Current Veterinary Topics” by Dr. Keith Poulsen 


